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  Focus on Snowy Owl Class (Key Stage 3) 

Mrs. Stones: On Friday Snowy Owl Class participated in their first baking 
lesson at Ormston School. They created scrumptious cooking with 
chocolate chips to take home – the staff also thoroughly enjoyed them! 
Young people have been getting to know each other through Geography 
topics based on maps and have spent time building relationships with staff 
and exploring their new school.  

School Attendance 

The attendance during our first week - 100%! 

 

  
 

 

Please contact the school by phone to report an absence, if your call is not 
answered please leave a voicemail. Please provide the reason for the 

absence on the morning of the absence. You may receive a follow-up call 
to discuss further details. Details of planned absences, such as medical 
appointments, can also be communicated through this method. If you 
would like to speak with a particular staff member, please feel free to 

request this, when they can, they will be in touch. 

Roadworks 

From Wednesday 11th September British Gas are making improvements to 
local infrastructure. This means that the road running down the side of the 

school will be closed for approximately 9 days. 

 
   
 

 

 
 

 

 

Contact Us 

01134 655210 

 
 
 

Key Dates 

Transition Timetables 
Monday 9th September – 
Tuesday 24th September  
Transition has been carefully 
planned and we would 
appreciate it if young people 
can attend as many planned 
transitions as possible. This 
week focuses on all young 
people in each class group 
attending at the same time.  
 

INSET Date 
Wednesday 25th 
September 
Staff are attending whole 
school training 
 

Full Time Offer 
Thursday 26th September 
Young people should be 
attending school full time 
 

The school calendar with all 
planned INSET dates and 
school holidays can be found 
on the school website 

 
www.ormstonschool.co.uk 

schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk 
 
 

From Wednesday 11th September 2024 onwards young people will be 
collected from vehicles by their staff teams in the designated school drop 

off area at the front of Moorfield House. Vehicles will need to turn 
around and return along the drive to exist from the main entrance. 

Thank you and apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
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